
ROCKDALE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS GROUP HEALTH AND 
WELFARE COVERAGES 
 
If you wish to receive a copy of the 2017 Request for Proposal (RFP), 
please contact Jennifer Pilgrim at jennifer.pilgrim@nm.com. 
 
Please note: this RFP will only be sent to insurance carriers, no broker 
proposals will be solicited. 
 
The deadline to request a copy of the RFP is July 5th in order to meet 
the RFP due date. 
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